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Thanks for messaging us. We will get back to you as soon as possible. In the meantime, make
sure to visit our website at www.SouthCarolinaParks.com for up-to-date information.
Participants: Crystal Wallace, South Carolina State Parks
at 13:26:54 on 12/17/2021 UTC

Account: South Carolina State Parks Content type: Facebook Page - Message threads

Crystal Wallace
at 13:26:53 on 12/17/2021 UTC
Hi! I’d like to get a state parks pass (but not wait to have it mailed)

Where can I pick one up locally in Columbia?

South Carolina State Parks
at 13:26:54 on 12/17/2021 UTC
Thanks for messaging us. We will get back to you as soon as possible. In the
meantime, make sure to visit our website at www.SouthCarolinaParks.com for
up-to-date information.

South Carolina State Parks
at 14:06:54 on 12/17/2021 UTC
You can purchase one at Sesquicentennial State Park off of Two Notch Road,
or our main offices are located at 1205 Pendleton Street in the Edgar Brown
Building. We are on the second floor in Room 201.

Crystal Wallace
at 14:07:18 on 12/17/2021 UTC
Thank you!!!
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